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Dear Friend of the Foundation,  
 
We are writing to invite you to support a cause that means so much to our community — The 
Shawn Gaffney Foundation Golf Outing presented by Shultz Design & Construction. Since 
1989, this scramble-style tournament has brought together friends, families, and supporters to 
honor the memory of Shawn Gaffney, who passed away in 1988 at the young age of 22 after a 
courageous battle with leukemia.  
 

Through this annual event, the Shawn Gaffney Foundation continues its mission of raising 
funds to support cancer-related causes, research, and assistance programs. Each year, the 
outing serves as both a tribute to Shawn’s spirit and a meaningful way to make a difference in 
the lives of others affected by cancer.  
 

We are currently seeking donations for this year's event and would be deeply grateful for 
your support. Here are a few ways you or your business can get involved:  

• $100 – Hole Sponsor: Includes signage at one of the tee boxes.  
• $200 – Registration Sponsor: Your name or company featured at our check-in table.  
• $300 – Cart Sponsor: Signage displayed on golf carts throughout the course.  
• $500 – Dinner Sponsor: Premium signage and recognition at the dinner following the 

outing.  

In addition to monetary sponsorships, we also welcome in-kind donations in the form of:  

• 150 small logoed items from your company to be included in our golfer “thank you” 
gift bags.  

• Gift certificates or other items to be used as raffle or door prizes, which always 
add fun and excitement to the day.  

Your support — in any form — will help us continue to fight cancer, support those impacted, 
and keep Shawn’s legacy alive. 
 

If you're interested in contributing or if you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to reach 
out to us at (330) 701-8080 or visit our website at www.shawngaffneyfoundation.org. We would 
love to feature your generosity at the event and recognize your commitment to this cause.  
 

Thank you for considering a donation. Together, we can make a lasting impact.  
 
With sincere gratitude,  

  
Michael Gaffney  

President 

http://www.shawngaffneyfoundation.org/

